
 

  

 

Temporary intersection closure at Maplecrete Road and Doughton Road 
Effective Monday, March 17 to Friday, March 28, 2025 

To facilitate the installation of a sanitary sewer main and sanitary manhole, the intersection at Maplecrete 
Road and Doughton Road will be closed from Monday, March 17 to Friday, March 28, 2025, subject to 
weather conditions. The work is being completed by Trisan Construction for the City of Vaughan. 
 
Access to driveways will not be impacted and detour routes and signage will be in place.  
 

 

For more information, please contact Service Vaughan at 905-832-2281. After hours, please call the 
dispatch office at 905-832-2281 and press 0. 

 


